

422 Servants Heart Drive, Ramey, PA 16671 info@shcm.org | www.SHCM.org 814-497-4100

As the SERVANTS of Christ doing the will of God from the HEART. Eph 6:6

2024 Summer Camp

Dear Potential Staff Member,

Thank you for exploring the possibility of ministering at Servant's Heart Camp, and we are excited that you have considered serving with us. Please pray with us that God would make His will perfectly clear for you this coming summer.

It is an incredible experience to work at camp and to have the opportunity to directly impact so many lives throughout the summer. It is an absolute thrill to help a teenager get his or her life right with God or to be the instrument in God's hands as a young person receives Christ's simple plan of salvation.

Servant's Heart is a small camping ministry, but we continue to stand in awe of how God can use this seemingly insignificant camp for His glory. God not only works in the hearts of campers, but staff members also leave camp having been dynamically impacted by the power of God. We are looking for committed individuals that are willing to allow God to work in and through them this summer. Servant's Heart is not just a name, but it is our goal that each staff member would manifest a true servant's heart as they minister at camp.

In addition to the three Junior Camps and the four Teen Camps, we have two Family Camps and two Young at Heart Retreats. Each staff member has unique responsibilities for each of the different camps.

After Servant's Heart has made the final determination concerning staff, each person that applied will receive a response. If you have applied for a scholarship, we will also let you know if you have been approved. We may not be able to let you know the exact amount until late summer. We would hope that each person would receive at least \$1,000. For the past several years, most staff members that applied received \$1,500 toward their school bill. If we invite you to serve on staff, we will send you a "Commitment Letter." When you sign and return that "Commitment Letter," you are committing yourself to serve at Servant's Heart next summer.

Again, we are thrilled and excited that you are considering Servant's Heart Camp. Our desire is that God would bring together a staff that truly loves the Lord, blends well together, pours their lives into campers, and ultimately brings glory to God.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Because of Christ,

Jim Fry Director